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RE: DOCKET NO. 960984-8U - Investigation of possible overearnings in
Volusia County by North Peninsula Utilities Corporation.

Issuye 1: Should North Peninsula’s reguest for release of the escrow
account funds to North Peminsula to enable it to make a one-time refund of
the total amount to customers by June 1, 1997 be granted?

Recommendation: Yes, the Commission should grant the utility’s request for
release of the escrowed funds to allow the utility to make a cone-time refund
of the total amount to customers by June 1, 1997. Order No. PSC-97-0263-
FOF-SU, issued March 11, 1997, should be affirmed in all other respects.
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Issue 2;: Should this docket be closed?

Recommendation: No, if the Commission grants the utility’s request to
release the escrow account to make a one-time refund of the total amount to
customers by June 1, 1997, this docket should remain open for an additicnal
60 days to allow staff to verify that the utility has made the required
refunds. The docket should be closed administrative’y upon staff’s
verification that the refunds were made.
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